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Dear Parents/Carers 

Coronavirus 

The school is in daily contact with the Local Authority, who are liaising with Public Health 
England, to ensure we receive accurate and up to date information regarding the 
coronavirus outbreak.   There are currently no confirmed cases of the virus linked to this 
school, either directly (such as a pupil or staff member), nor indirectly (for example, a 
relation or family member). 

Public Health England is advising schools to open as normal unless there is specific 
scientific evidence to indicate a school closure is necessary. 

Tutors have been given specific advice regarding hygiene and handwashing which they 
shared with pupils during registration.  All teaching rooms and offices have disposable 
tissues available and we check toilets daily to ensure suitable supplies of handwash are 
present.   We greatly appreciate the support of parents and families in safeguarding our 
pupils - there are two specific measures you can take to assist us in maintaining a disease 
free environment:  

• Provide your child with a packet of disposable tissues 
• Provide your child with a small container of antiseptic / anti-bacterial hand gel.  

I will provide a further information update as the situation develops.  

Mr N D Roper 

Head Teacher.  
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